
CPBI Ottawa Chapter Receives Appreciation Award 
 
Each year, CPBI Ottawa Chapter organizes a Charity Golf 
Tournament, with proceeds going to the Royal Ottawa Foundation for 
Mental Health and Ottawa Salus.   
 
The Royal Ottawa for Mental Health provides hospital equipment for 
capital projects, supports research, and contributes to the 
improvement of patient care now and for the future.   Ottawa Salus 
Corporation provides permanent homes of healing, health, and hope 
for people living with serious mental illness. Each year Salus supports 
people in their individual journeys from homelessness, 
hospitalization, and isolation to places where they can experience 
stability, independence, and happiness. 
 
The CPBI Ottawa Charity Golf Tournament is a great event for 
networking and socializing with colleagues. It is always rewarding on 
the day of the tournament to see the amazing support by our industry 
for these great causes. The charities have an opportunity to speak 
about their work and what the funds raised will be used for.  

 
In June of this year, CPBI Ottawa 
was recognized at the Royal 
Ottawa appreciation ceremony for 
their contribution in supporting 
mental health initiatives.  Wendi 
Stimson and Theresa O'Connor 
accepted the award on behalf of 
CPBI Ottawa Chapter.  

Nancy Stanton, Royal Ottawa Foundation, 
Wendi Stimson, Theresa O’Connor, Stephanie 
and Luke Richardson. 
	
  


